
Welcome to the BEE WORLD site on TUGMUTTON COMMON

This footpath runs past the site, from Lovibonds Avenue down to the bottom of the common by Crofton Road

Bromley FoE members were joined by the Friends of Tugmutton and this was the first hard dig!



And this was the second dig, not such hard work!

The plot is now ready to rake over for seed sowing later in April.



Sue Holland the Council’s Biodiversity Officer laminated a sign describing what we were doing, it has now 
disappeared……….


